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If you live on the south 
side or the west side of 
the road covered by the 
stair step line, you are in 
the Nottawa-Sherman 
coverage area. 
 
The portion of Gilmore 
Township to the right of 
the stair step line is not 
covered by the Nottawa-
Sherman Fire Dept.   

If you live on the south side of this line between 
Woodruff Road and West County Line Road, you are in 
the NSFD coverage area. 

If you live on the east side of 
this line between North 
County Line Road and 
Baseline Road, you are in the 
NSFD coverage area. 

 

If you live on the north side of Baseline 
Road between Meridian Road and West 
County Line Road, you are in the NSFD 
coverage area. 

If you live inside the village limits of Lake 
Isabella, you are in the NSFD coverage area. 


